
PENINSULA ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC. 
City of Balanga Bataan 

 
 

A D V I S O R Y 

 

SCHEDULE OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE FOR 

INVITATION FOR BID NO. 28  

 

In view of the declaration of April 2, 2018 as a Special Non-Working Holiday in the province of Bataan  

through Proclamation No.  458 dated March 27, 2018, the Pre-Post Bid and Award Committee hereby 

informs all interested/prospective bidders that the Pre-Bid Conference for Invitation For Bid No. 28 

will be re-scheduled on April 3, 2018, 2:00 in the afternoon at Pedro G. Dumol Governance and 

Development Center, PENELCO Main Office, Balanga City, Bataan. 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

 

 

PENELCO PRE/POST BID AND AWARD COMMITTEE 


